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NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

 
The North Carolina Department of Transportation is requesting bids for the following project in 

Division One: 

 
PR15436 / MA00014 – Light Duty Maintenance Crew Along State Maintained Roadways In 

Camden, Currituck (Mainland) & Pasquotank Counties, Upon Request 

 
WBS Element: Various 

 
The Date of Availability for this Contract will be the date the Purchase Order is issued 

 
The Completion Date for this Contract is December 31, 2025 

  
Minority Business Enterprise Goal = 0% 

 

 Women Business Enterprise Goal = 0% 

 
Any firm that wishes to bid as a prime contractor shall be prequalified as a Bidder or PO Prime 

Contractor prior to submitting a bid. Information regarding prequalification can be found at: 

https://connect.ncdot.gov/business/Prequal/Pages/default.aspx 

 
If you are unsure as to whether your firm is currently prequalified by the Department by the 

Contractual Services Unit, a search of the Directory of Transportation Firms can be performed at the 

website below: https://www.ebs.nc.gov/VendorDirectory/default.html 

 

 
Bid Opening will be at 2:00 pm on Wednesday, December 18, 2024 
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https://connect.ncdot.gov/business/Prequal/Pages/default.aspx
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MANDATORY PRE-BID CONFERENCE (Prequalifying To Bid): 
(7-18-06) (Rev. 3-25-13)  SPD 1-310 

 

In order for all prospective bidders to have an extensive knowledge of the project, all 

prospective bidders shall attend a mandatory pre-bid conference on Thursday, December 5, 

2024 at 3:00 PM at: 

Division Of Highways – District One Office 

1929 North Road St. Elizabeth City, NC 27909 

Main Conference Room 

252-621-6410 

 

Prospective Bidders shall utilize the Division One Conference Call Phone Number  

(866) 590-5055 access code (2659015) to join the December 18, 2024 Virtual Bid Opening. 

Prospective Bidders are encouraged to join the Bid Opening Conference Call approximately 

five minutes prior to the Bid Opening, as the bids will be read promptly at 2:00 pm. If you are 

unable to attend the Bid Opening Conference Call, bid results will also be posted on the 

Division One Webpage following the 2:00 pm Bid Opening. Feel free to contact me if you have 

any questions or need any additional information.  
 

CONTACT INFORMATION  

 

Contract proposal packages are available at the Division 1 website:  
 

https://connect.ncdot.gov/letting/Pages/Letting-List.aspx?let_type=1&let_status=Advertised 
 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information concerning this project, please contact  

Mark Winslow at (252) 482-1866. 
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Mark S. Winslow 

Division Contract Engineer 

 

 

Cc: C. W. Bridgers, Jr., PE J. W. Hoadley 

  R. K. Sawyer, PE  G. J. Liverman 

               R. W. Midgett, PE 

               M. B Gill, PE 

  B. N. Braswell, PE 

  D. B. Otts, PE 

C. A. Spear, PE 
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